
 
Parish of Blessed Hugh Faringdon 

North Downs Pastoral Area ▪ Diocese of Portsmouth 

faringdoncatholic@mail.com ▪ www.blessedhugh.org.uk 

 

Parish Clergy 

Coordinating Pastor: Canon Peter Turbitt, PP 

Marian House, Charlton Road, Wantage, OX12 8ER 

T 01235762374 ▪ E canonpturbitt@aol.com 

Assistant Priest (responsible for Faringdon): Fr Paul Rowse, OP 

M 07407 179600 ▪ paul.rowse@op.org.au 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday Mass 9am (Confessions from 8:40am) 

Rosary and Refreshments follow Sunday Mass 

No weekday Masses at present 
 
 

Priest's Message 
 

Who wrote this, Pope St Paul VI or Pope Francis: 
 

"If therefore there are well-grounded reasons for spacing births, 
arising from the physical or psychological condition of husband or 
wife, or from external circumstances, the Church teaches that 

married people may then take advantage of the natural cycles 
immanent in the reproductive system and engage in marital 

intercourse only during those times that are infertile, thus 
controlling birth in a way which does not in the least offend the 
moral principles." 
 

Answer: Pope St Paul VI, Humanae Vitae (1968), n.16. 

 16TH SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME 

22 July AD 2018 

 

Music for Mass: Mass in Honor of Pope Paul VI 
 

Entrance 103    All creatures of our God and King 

Children’s Liturgy: 783 

Psalm:  My shepherd is the Lord, there is nothing I shall need. 

Beside the restful waters, my God refreshes me.  

Offertory 148    At your feet 

Communion 677    The wandering flock of Israel 

Recessional 656    The King of love my shepherd is 
 

Weekly Notices 
 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN FARINGDON 
 

Folly Fest Weekend - United Service 
 

When: Sunday 29th of July, the United Service will take place. 

Where: Market Place Main Stage, at 10.30 am. 

It would be great if some of us could join with other Christians 

in the town. 
 

Churches together Earth and Faith Group 
 

Summer Lunch 
 

Where: in the garden of 19 Coxwell Road, Faringdon  

When: from noon (after morning services) on  

Date: Sunday the 22nd July. 

A chance to catch up with friends from the other churches. Please bring 

a savoury, salad or pudding to share 

All are welcome 
 

Children's Room/Confessional 
 

The Parish is relaunching the Children's Room near the front entrance, 

for use by parents of very young children during Mass. If you have 

plastic washable toys which are no longer needed at home, please bring 

them to the sacristy to be re-washed and made available for the 

children.  

We hope relaunching the Children's Room will further build our 

Parish's reputation as a welcoming community 
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